
  
 

 
From: Derry [mailto:derryb@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 6:54 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB33  

The federal government should stay out of the retirement plan business. Fix the Social 
Security ponzi scheme, then ask me about fixing personal retirement accounts. 
 
 


